
From: Chad Walldorf <chad@eightysixllc.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/27/2012 12:18:48 PM
Subject: SC Charter SChool Board

Finally reaching out to Ben (lame I know) so wanted to make sure you still needed someone (likely, I know) for the SC Charter School Board.  
http://www.sccharter.org/board.php
Speaking of freedom to pick schools and teachers, how was the orchard?
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